
Hi Amanda 

  

I have followed with much interest all of the controversy surrounding the Medicare 
CDDS scheme. 
  

I have treated several patients referred to me by local medical practitioners. 
  

I have found the scheme to operate quite smoothly and generally speaking to be very 
well received by patients who have received treatment. 
  

The patients who have been under my care have fully understood what the scheme is all 
about. 
  

I have not been audited and do not know another dentist who has been asked to 
provide explanations. 
  

I have no doubt that there could have been shortcomings in communication between 
the Government Department and medical doctors and dentists. 
  

Overall I am of the firm belief that the scheme will work and I would hope it will 
continue.  I am just as certain most of the initial problems encountered have been 
rectified as all parties understand procedures much better now than before. 
  

Would you please forward this letter to the person concerned. 
  

Yours Faithfully 

  

  

Dr Allen J Aylett 

 




